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15th February 1988

Mr Robert Allender

Hon Secretary

The Welsh Racing Drivers Association
17 Springfield Close

Haverfordwest

Dyfed
SA61 2QL

Dear Mr Allender

Your letter addressed to our Competitions Secretary at Brands Hatch regarding our possible
use of Pembrey, has been passed to me as I will control any involvement at this new venue.

We have not actually requested any dates for this yeér, but an interest when they get a
track licence. When this might be is a mystery as much necessary work has still to be
considered.

When the circuit is ready we maynegotiate with other RAC MSA recognised clubs for their
championships, if we need any topping up of races. Undoubtably there will be an opening
for circuit based championships, but we would assume that the circuit operators might wish
to promote this them selves.

Yours sincerely
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Howard Strawford
CHATIRMAN
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